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 Impact:  State Impact: est. $2,200/yr. 
 

Research Analysis 

 

HB 2017, as introduced, requires all new, renovated, or replacement state and municipal 

buildings which open after January 1, 2020, to include at least one baby changing table. This 

requirement applies only to those renovations or replacements if the value of the renovation or 

replacement exceeds 50% of the value of the building. 

 

Prepared By: Sean Webster 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

Officials from the Office of Management and Enterprise Services (OMES) estimate the impact 

of HB 2017 in its current form to be $2,200 per year for the State.  OMES bases their estimate on 

the following assumptions: 

- on average one new construction per year, 

- on average ten major renovations per year, 

- estimated cost and install of $200 per changing table, (11 tables/yr. * $200 = $2,200/yr.) 

- adequate space will exist within building designs requiring no additional square footage 

construction. 

 

Prepared By: John McPhetridge 

 

Other Considerations 

 

Municipality impact unknown. 
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